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NRC Names New Senior Resident Inspector at Point Beach Nuclear Station 

 The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has selected David Oliver as the new 
Senior Resident Inspector at the Point Beach Nuclear Power Plant in Two Rivers, 
Wis., approximately 13 miles northwest of Manitowoc. The nuclear power facility is 
operated by NextEra Energy. Oliver joined the NRC in 2011 as a licensing examiner 
for operators in Region III. Prior to joining the agency, he served nearly a decade in 
the U.S. Navy aboard the USS Enterprise and as an instructor at the Naval Nuclear 
Power Training Unit. Originally from Greenwood, Wis., Oliver holds a bachelor’s 
degree in applied nuclear engineering technology from Thomas Edison State College.         
Most recently, he was a NRC- licensed senior reactor operator for a nuclear power     
plant in the Midwest.  

                     “David Oliver is an excellent inspector with a firm commitment to safety. He will help the NRC 
fulfill its mission of protecting people and the environment by helping ensure the Point Beach plant 
follows the high safety standards set by the NRC,” said Region III Administrator Cynthia D. Pederson. 

                     Each commercial nuclear power plant site in the United States has at least two NRC Resident 
Inspectors who monitor day-to-day operations at the plant.  

                     The NRC Resident Inspectors at Point Beach can be reached at 920-755-2309. 
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